
 

Kenzie Day  
ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS 

Tuesday, September 1st    
8:00 am until 11:30 am 

 

  

 

 

 

Students: 

Please join us from 8:00- 11:30 for Kenzie Day. All Middle School students 
will join us to meet new friends, say hello to returning friends and get 
prepared for the start of school! 

 

** Please wear your school uniform  

 

 

 

Drop off and pick- up is located in the carpool circle in front of St. Paul’s School for Girls 


